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Good Friday at  11.00am  

Churches Together in Littlehampton 

Meet at the Lifeboat station at 11.00am  

Proceed to the sea front stage for the Good Friday Service. 

A Happy Easter to you all. 

Easter for us all will be such an important moment in the year, perhaps made even more 
special as it has been a couple of years since we have been able to celebrate Easter 

together in person. The Lenten Cross standing in foyer has, for the past two years, been 
moved into the garden to show off the flowers as a symbol of new hope through the 

resurrection. This year I hope the cross will be in the foyer on Easter Sunday Morning, 
where we can all add a few flowers to make it bright and uplifting.  The decorated cross 

may be moved into the garden after the service to make a more public display. 

Easter of course is a time of promise and hope,   

Be encouraged. God is good… good times lie ahead. 

The cross with the Lenten 

symbols standing in the church 

foyer. 

When I survey the wondrous 

cross on which the Prince of 

Glory died, 

My richest gain I count but loss 

and pour contempt on all my 

pride.   

Isaac Watts  

The cross standing in the gar-

den on Easter Sunday 2021 

Christ is alive! 

Let Christians sing. His cross 

stands empty to the skies.  

Let streets and homes with 

praises ring, Love drowned in 

death, shall never die. 

Brian Wrenn 

 



News of the Family  

 Lyn Rendall  is awaiting a knee replacement. 

Val’s hip replacement operation was postponed yet again.  Her new date is 11th May  

Alison is awaiting surgery.  . 

Please remember all these people in your prayers. 

If you have information or news concerning church members, please pass it on to John Stevens who will 

see that it is  circulated  so that  they be included in our prayers. 

 Leaders of Sunday morning Worship in April/May 

   

 Sunday 10th April Revd Tony Brazier 

 Sunday 17th April Revd Naison Hove; Easter Sunday Communion 

 Sunday 24th April Chris Azzaro 

 Sunday 1st May  Wendy Corney 

Remember to keep yourself and others safe in church 

With the number of new covid cases  still very high in Arun we need to be very careful when we meet 

together.  

Please remember to keep  at least 1.5 m apart from everyone else (apart from your own family). 

Wearing a mask or visor is not compulsory but we think it safer if you do, 

Do not come to church if you are feeling unwell 

Dates for your diary 

Saturday 9th April:  7.30pm Jesus Christ Superstar performed by the Edwin James Choir.  

Maundy Thursday 14th April :   Tenebrae Service at St Andrew’s URC at 7.30pm 

Good Friday : Littlehampton Churches Together, Walk of Witness and Sea Front Service. Meet at the 

Lifeboat Station at 11.00 and proceed to the Sea Front Stage. 

Saturday   23rd April :     2nd Hand Book Sale in aid of The Friends of the Mombasa Children    

10.00am—1.00pm     Refreshments, Jig-saws CD’s     Over 1500 books including many children’s 

books. 

Friday mornings at 11.00am      A short service followed by Tea/Coffee  

15th April (Good Friday)    Littlehampton  Churches Together  - see foot of page 1 

22nd April   Chris Azzaro 

 29th April   Naison Hove 

6th May   Norman Croft 


